Good evening Ram Family,
This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements. 

We only have 3 more weeks and the school year will be over. We will begin testing on Friday, May 24 with 8th grade Science.

On Tuesday, May 21 at 6 pm, our Chorus and Band will be performing at Northeast High School for their last performance of the year.

Athletics this week:

Baseball/Softball
Monday, May 20 - vs. Allen @Allen
Thursday, May 23 - vs. Hairston @Home

Please encourage all students to come to school dressed appropriately and ready to learn. We do not have time for any distractions during testing. We are trying to grow and we can only do that if everyone is in class and learning.

You will receive a call later this week regarding testing and procedures for picking students up after testing is over. As a reminder, our 8th grade promotion ceremony will be on June 6 at 10 am at Northeast High School. All students will receive 3 tickets only and this will be enforced at the door. Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams.

